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New Students

In June, we admitted thirty-
one new students into the
HOPE Project. The number of
students we can support is
completely dependent on the
amount of donations we take in.
We select students based on
need and visit their homes to
determine who qualifies. The
home conditions we found were
heartbreaking.

Tutorial Sessions

The third and final term of
the 2022 academic year has
just begun. The students had a
week off in July for half-term
break and another week off at
the end of September for the
end of term break. During these
times off from school, the
students came in for tutorial
sessions. The accelerated
schedule to make up for lost
time due to COVID lockdowns
is very hard on the students.
The tutorial sessions help the
students learn material that they
did not quite grasp in their
classes at school.

New Computers

We added three new computers
to the computer classroom,
bringing the total number of
student computers to fifteen.
The students are very happy to
have the additional computers.
Since there are not enough
devices for everyone, additional
computers enable more
students to have access at the
same time. The classroom is
now filled to capacity. We need
a bigger classroom!

Helping with Food

The cost of food continues to go
up due to inflation, weather
conditions, and supply chain
issues. Families do not have
the financial means to withstand
the price increases and
therefore often have to go
without meals. We continue to
give out food monthly to help
struggling families.

Backpacks

We distributed backpacks to the
high school, vocational
school and college students
earlier in the year. We recently
gave out backpacks to the rest
of the students, including
primary and preprimary. The
students love the backpacks as
they are much better than
carrying their books to school in
shopping bags.

Mattresses

Not only are many of the homes
of our students in very bad
shape, but many of the families
of our students sleep on the
floor as they cannot afford
mattresses. We began giving
out mattresses to students and
their families earlier this year.
We will continue to help
additional families as we are
able.

Learn more about HOPE:

Greetings from the HOPE Project!
Your generous support is helping us grow.

Please help support our efforts.
We are especially trying to address the horrific living

conditions in which our students and their families live.
May God bless you for your generosity!

Donate

https://hopegiveshope.com/
https://hopegiveshope.com/
https://www.facebook.com/HOPEgivesHope/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCXcSUV4du9LeqsM8TxI0RJQ
https://mklm.org/donation-rich-tarro/

